[bookmark: _GoBack]Ryan Hull is serving as a missionary with Go To Nations in Iloilo City, Philippines.  Iloilo City is a city with a Catholic majority and several cults and witchcraft practices.  Iloilo has a growing born again Christian minority of close to 11%. The economy of the city is also growing and increasing the already large gap between the rich and the poor. He serves alongside a team of missionaries to bring hope to the hurting, ignite the fires of evangelism, and train & equip believers to live with the purpose of fulfilling the great commission.  The team that Ryan is a part of reaches out at a church plant at a local dump site (Calajunan), a church plant at a relocation site for victims of flooding and typhoons (San Isidro), a church plant and childrens’ center in the city (Sonshine Center), an outreach to neighboring islands and hard to reach mountain areas of Tapaz, and a Bible School, (Calvary Bible Institute). 

Ryan spends most of his time at San Isidro relocation site, where he assists a church plant and primarily reaches out to young men. He is reaching young men through a basketball outreach combined with a weekly bible study and discipleship. He is also reaching young men through a woodworking disciplship and livelihood program. 

Argene’s primary focus of ministry has been young adult females and she is currently enrolled in our Go To Nations apprenticeship program. She holds weekly discipleship meetings and helps run discipleship classes for the parent church of the church plant that Ryan is a part of.  Argene also is mentoring other youth leaders who are starting college campus ministries throughout Iloilo.  

Ryan and Argene work together in running a weekly Biblical Business class aimed at training up locals to start their own great commission business that can be used to support missions and disciple locals.

Outside of this, Ryan and Argene work together to encourage local churches and youth to fulfill their calling in the great commission thru sending out their own missionaries.  Ryan and Argene help equip churches and individuals through leading Filipinos on short term mission trips to other unreached nations surrounding the Philippines. From there, the prospective missionaries can continue on through an internship and apprenticeship for Asian missionaries.  These exposure trips combined with trainings have so far led to several internships, apprenticeships, and 4 missionarries going full-time in countries where it is much easier for Asians to access and minister.  

Ryan and Argene can be reached at ryan.hull@gotonations.org.  Also monthly prayer points, videos, and other information can be seen at www.gotonations.org/hull.
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